
NOTICE – PUBLIC HEARING  
CITY OF COLUMBUS PLAN COMMISSION 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Columbus Plan Commission will hold a public 

hearing at the Columbus City Hall 105 N. Dickason Blvd., Columbus, Wisconsin on 

Thursday, August 10, 2025 at  6:30 pm to deliberate and make a recommendation 

regarding outdoor storage of materials in an industrial zoning district ( 277 Industrial 

Drive).  Questions regarding the ordinance amendment should be directed to the 

Director of Community and Economic Development 105 N. Dickason Blvd, Columbus, 

WI Monday through Thursday 8: a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and Friday, 8:00 a.m. to Noon.  Or 

email at mkornmann@columbuswi.gov. 
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